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WeGo QuickTicket management maintenance July 9-11  
 

 
NASHVILLE – Effective 5 p.m. Saturday, July 9 through 4 a.m. Monday, July 11, the WeGo Public Transit 
QuickTicket system will undergo system maintenance. Riders will still be able to use the QuickTicket app and 
card for bus and rail service. However, users will not be able to manage or add fares to their account during this 
time. Ticket Vending Machines (TVMs) and the QuickTicket website will also be down for the maintenance. 
Riders are encouraged to add fare value and manage their account before July 9. 

 
# # # 

 
About WeGo Public Transit 
The Nashville Metropolitan Transit Authority (Nashville MTA) and the Regional Transportation Authority of Middle 
Tennessee (RTA) are operating bodies of WeGo Public Transit, which serves 26 local bus routes, eight regional 
bus routes, and one train serving Davidson and Wilson Counties. WeGoTransit.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator 
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